
Well here we go again! Just like that it is a new year at Sequoyah Schools! For me personally I 
cannot believe a year has come and gone, and beginning my second year here! This has been 
a great place for me to be a part of and I am very thankful! Let’s all make sure we get our kiddos 
off on the right foot with making good choices, good decisions, and good grades. 1st semester 
always seems like if flys by with the excitement of school starting back and all the activities that 
begin as well. Before you know it, semester tests are being taken and half the year is gone. 
Let’s have a great first half! GO EAGLES! 


